
 

 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

Thanks a lot for sending your child to Abra-Kid-Abra Camp!  We are looking  

forward to having fun and developing their showmanship skills this week. 
  
We wanted to mention a few things to help your child get the most out of   

their experience.   
 

Show—Please mark your calendar for the family show in which your child will take part. It will be held 

the last day of camp, same location as their camp.  Show time is the last hour for full day camps, and the 

last 45 minutes of the last day for half day camps.  The whole family is invited!   
 

Practicing—We encourage you to ask your child to show you what they learned each day.  The 

opportunity to practice will help them develop.  In magic and balloon camp, they can show you new tricks 

and balloons they learn daily.  In comedy camp, they can tell you some jokes, or show you a gag.  For 

circus camp, this is harder, as they need special props that are kept at camp; but you will get to see them 

perform in the show.   
 

Magic Camp--If your child is in magic camp, we teach them not to reveal their secrets, and not to repeat a 

trick for the same audience, so please respect this.  If your child needs help with a trick, notes and videos 

are posted at the url at the bottom of this page.  The first part of the url is printed below. The last part your 

child should fill in day#1.  If you need help with this, please contact us at 314-961-6912 or 

info@abrakid.com.    
 

Store—We have found that many of the campers want to continue developing their skills after Abra-Kid-

Abra Camp is over.  To assist them with this, we will offer a little shop the last day of camp.  Each child 

gets a free item as a reward for completing camp.  If they want to purchase more, they are welcome to 

bring their own money.  We will send home a sheet on the store after the first couple days.   
 

After School Classes—If your child wants to continue their skill development during the school year, we 

offer after school classes at many elementary schools.  The material is different from our camps.  Please 

contact us if you’d like to find out if we’ll be at your school, or to see if we can set up a class. 
  
If you have any questions or comments, or if there is anything we can do to improve your child’s 

experience, please contact me at 314-961-6912 or jlefton@abrakid.com.  Thanks again for the opportunity 

to work with your child. 
 

Magically yours, 

 

 

 

Jeff Lefton 

Owner 

 

Magic Camp Parent Notes & Videos:     www.abrakid.com/notes/                   _  
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